
Dear RCOS Members and Friends,                                                             January 17, 2025

We are excited to offer a new experience for our annual spring event. Not only will
we be highlighting our Balis Volunteer Appreciation Award recipient, we’ll be
hosting a festive Mediterranean themed evening, including food and music, for
adult members of all ages. Mediterranean Nights at RCOS is scheduled for
Saturday, April 5, 2025, and we’ll be honoring Temple member and volunteer
extraordinaire Carol Cohn for her many years of service. 

The purpose of this letter is to ask for your help in underwriting the costs of this
meaningful event to make it affordable for anyone to attend. Not only will the
evening bring everyone together, it will also provide a special opportunity to
acknowledge the valuable gift of time and talent Carol has shared with all of us.  

We hope you will say “YES” today to this sponsorship for our new Mediterranean
Nights at RCOS.  Be a part of creating a positive and inclusive event for Carol, our
Temple family, and the broader Jewish community. A formal invitation for the
event will be coming in the mail in March. 

With much appreciation,

      The Balis Volunteer Appreciation Award Event Committee

We are pleased to add Carol to this list of past honorees who have so graciously given us
their gift of time and talent: Adrienne Cardinal, Jeff and Lynn Driben, Mimi Gavigan, Jack
and Jeff Gernsheimer, Jeri Kozloff, Steven Levine, Mark Nemirow, Eve and Mike Pardo,
Annette Peppard, and Barbara Rosenzweig.

*All donors will be listed in our synagogue’s monthly newsletter, The Bulletin.  

    Mediterranean Nights at                       

Reform Congregation Oheb Sholom

Reform Congregation Oheb Sholom
555 Warwick Rd.

Wyomissing, PA 19610

~ Sponsorship Opportunity ~


